PRECISION

Date : 3" August, 2018

To,

The Manager,

Listing Department

National Stock Exchange of India Limited (NSE)
‘Exchange Plaza’, C-1, Block G,

Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (E)

Mumbai — 400 051

Dear Sirs,

Sub: Clarifications.

PRECISION WIRES INDIA LIMITED

REGD. OFFICE: SAIMAN HOUSE, J. A RAUL STREET,

OFF SAYANI ROAD, PRABHADEVI, MUMBAI = 400 025, INDIA
TEL: +91-22-24376281 FAX: +91-22-24370687
E-MAIL: mumbai@pwil.net

WEB: www.precisionwires.com

CIN: L31300MH1989PLC054356

WORKS: PLOT NO. 125/2, AMLI HANUMAN (66 KVA) ROAD,
SILVASSA —396 230, U.T OF D.N.H,, INDIA.

TEL: +81-260-2642614 FAX: +91-260-264235

This has reference to the email dated 1 August, 2018, received from the National Stock Exchange of India
Limited (NSE) seeking a few clarifications in respect of our stock exchange intimation dated 27th July, 2018
regarding 'Ongoing Transport Strike has affected our Sales and Production. In this connection, please find

our response as under;

Exchange Query : Estimated impact on the production/operations in case of strikes/lock outs and Expected

quantum of loss/damage caused;

Our response: Due to All India Transport strike, our production and sales in July, 2018 were affected by
about 6% and 11% respectively as compared to the per month average of production/ sales of the previous
quarter April/ June 2018. Since above Strike was for a short period, for the fiscal 2018-19, there may not be

loss/ damage.

We request you to kindly take our reply on records and acknowledge the receipt.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

For PRECISION WIRES INDIA LIMITED
o~

(Nishthi H Dharmani)
Company Secretary

CC: BSE Limited, Mumbai




